
I was really upset when I discovered that there are plans to build on our precious
Greenbelt. I have spent many years working and volunteering to conserve our areas around
Mill Hill and Finchley which takes in the area of Totteridge Valley. Beautiful green fields
so near too London a welcome sight during the height of the Covid pandemic where
people escaped to on long and healthy walks. A lifesaver.
Yet here we are discovering that Enfield and Hadley Wood are going to loose their
Greenbelt. This is shocking news. A scandal. How could this happen? I am astonished. The
idea that affordable housing will be built. This is not true these new builds are never
affordable anyway. People buy them for investments.
To build on our beautiful Greenbelt is astonishing. I honestly can not believe it and now
when we have a climate crisis as well. To loose those lovely ancient footpaths and fields.
We need our GREENBELT.
It actually makes me weep to think about it. 
Please please think again. This will be a disaster.
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